
 

  

 

PARKS AND TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
March 11, 2020 

      
Meadowood Park Land Exchange Delay 

The Regional District of Nanaimo, Parks Services and Wicklow West Holdings Ltd. are seeking approval of 
the electors to dispose of part of Meadowood Community Park and Little Qualicum River Regional Park 
in exchange for other adjacent land suitable for and dedicated to Community and Regional Park in the 
Meadowood community of Electoral Area F. 
 
Previously advertised opportunities to view the proposed plan have been postponed. Once a revised 
date has been determined, a Parks and Trails Alert will be sent and posted on our website, updates will 
be provided at getinvolved.rdn.ca/meadowood-park-land-ex and newspaper ads will provide details. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
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